
We are resuming our flights to Khartoum, Sudan via 
Hamad International Airport, the ‘Best Airport in the Middle East’, 

offering four weekly flights starting 11 May 2021 and increasing to daily 
flights from 1 June.

Your clients can fly safely with us, benefitting from reliable connectivity 
to over 130 destinations.

Going places together

Proud to be flying one of the youngest, 
most efficient and sustainable fleets.

Your clients can plan ahead and change if they need 
with guaranteed flexibility.*

*Terms and conditions apply.

For more information, please visit qatarairways.com/tradepartner 
or contact your local Qatar Airways Sales Representative.

Offering the highest standards with a 5-Star COVID-19 
Safety Rating from Skytrax for both our airline 

and airport.

Your clients can 
Sudanfly safely to  


